
NOTICE TO BIDDERS
(Chapter 103D, HRS)

The receiving of sealed bids for the PAVEMENT MARKING REPAIRS

AT VARIOUS LOCATIONS, ISLAND OF OAHU, PROJECT NO. HWY-OM-2009-36,

scheduled for 2:00 P.M. , February 5, 2009, at the Contracts Office, Department of

Transportation, 869 Punchbowl Street, Honolulu, Hawaii 96813, is HEREBY

POSTPONED until 2:00 P.M. , February 12, 2009, at which time and place they will be

publicly opened and read.

The pre-bid conference has been rescheduled for 9:00A. M. , January 27, 2009,

at the Department of Transportation, Highways Division, 601 Kamokila Boulevard,

Room 577A, Kapolei, Hawaii. All prospective bidders or their representatives

(employees) are encouraged to attend, but attendance is not mandatory.

Internet Posting: January 21, 2009

y~ BRENNON T. MORIOKA, Ph. D. , P.E.
Director of Transportation


